

4/02/2019

Fetu o le Moana (Rooms 15, 14, 13 and 12)

Kia Ora and Talofa lava parents and caregivers, welcome back to Koraunui School, we hope you have had a restful holiday. The teachers working with your tamariki this year are Whaea Liz (Room 15), Mr G (Room 14), Matua Tim (Room 13), Mrs K (Room 12), Mrs C and we are very lucky to have Mrs J back from time to time. We are also extremely lucky to have Angela, BA, Mel, Deb, Fran, Aprille and Trina working alongside us. We are looking forward to working with your kids and having a fantastic 2019.

KORAU

At Koraunui School we have a big emphasis on our KORAU values, get your children to tell you what this means. We use these values in all we do, and they are what we believe in at kura.

Homework

For homework this term our syndicate will be focusing on basic facts, spelling and reading each week.

School times:

School starts at 8.30 am every day, if your child is late, they need to see the office to get a late slip. School ends at 3.00 pm on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday and finishes at 2 pm on Wednesdays and Fridays.

If your child is sick, late or away for any reason, please let the school office know.

Reminders

Please ensure your child brings a named hat every day to school, as well as a water bottle. The weather is extreme outside, and we need to be sun smart. No hat, no play. Bring sunscreen if you feel the need. We also have the school pool operating, as well as swimming lessons starting midterm. Please make sure your child has the appropriate swimming gear. We expect all children to fully participate in this important programme.

Kaupapa (Topic)

This year Fetu o le Moana, as well as the rest of Koraunui School will be focusing on flight. We will be studying what sorts of things fly, how things fly and everything else 'flying' related, you get the picture :)

Trips

On Monday 11th of February, Fetu o le Moana will be going to Te Papa. We will be leaving at 8.30am and be coming back to school at 2.00pm.

Sports

There are plenty of sports and cultural opportunities on offer at Koraunui. If your child is interested in taking part, they need to be proactive. Notices will go out when events are taking place. If you have any questions, please contact the teacher or call the office.

As we are looking at reducing the amount of paper we use in school, please look to the Facebook page and Koraunui website for any events coming up.

Once again, we are looking forward to having an extremely successful year and hope you will too.

Kind regards,

The Senior Team